
There are several bills that could help our incarcerated or soon to be incarcerated youth. SB 969 will 
take the life and death decisions from politically elected DA's and give power back to judges. SB 
1008 will give youth offenders the opportunity for a "second look." SB 966 will end the practice of 
kids "aging oput" of the youth authority and into adult prison. SB 968 will eliminate life without parole 
sentencing for juveniles. It is time we stop incarcerating our youth unfairly. My hope is that all who 
are voting will agree. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laurie Chadwick 

600 Lone Oaks Loop 

Silverton Oregon 97381 

 


